
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
 
FROM: JENNIFER KANALOS 
 
DATE:  FEBRUARY 17, 2025 
 
RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE DDA FINANCE COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of the “Open Meetings Act,” notice is hereby given of the 
cancellation of the DDA Finance Committee Meeting of the Downtown Development 
Authority, which was scheduled to be held Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 4:30  p.m., in 
the offices of the Detroit Economic Growth Corporation, 500 Griswold, Suite 2200, Detroit, 
MI 48226.   


